STATE OF NEBRASKA

Jim Pillen NEBRASKA STATE PATROL
Governor Colonel John A. Bolduc
Superintendent

P.O.Box 94907

Lincoln, NE 68509-4907

Phone (402) 471-4545

July 25, 2023

Dear Prospective Vendor:
The Nebraska State Patrol is issuing the following solicitation:

Solicitation Number: 3977 Z1
Service: Custodial Cleaning Service
Opening Date: September 25, 2023 at 2:00 P.M. Central Time

Buyer: Mike Yates

Copies of 3977 Z1 and all information relevant to this solicitation to include addenda and/or amendments
may be obtained from the State Purchasing Bureau web site at:

https://das.nebraska.gov/materiel/bidopps.html

It is the responsibility of the bidder to check this site for other pertinent information and any
mandatory requirements. All information relevant to this solicitation to include addenda and/or
amendments that may be issued prior to the opening date will be posted to the web site.

The State is accepting certified mail submitted responses. Refer to RFP for Submission of Proposal

instructions.

Any problems accessing the website regarding the above solicitation should be e-mailed to the State

Purchasing Bureau at as.materielpurchasing@nebraska.gov .

Sincerely,

Mike Yates, Business Manager
Nebraska State Patrol

AN INTERNATIONALLY ACCREDITED LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCY
An Equal Opportunity Emplover




